
Subject: Re: Huge amount of linking errors [FreeBSD 7.1, GCC 4.3]
Posted by masu on Wed, 15 Jul 2009 15:31:46 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Pavel,

you are right, one could also prepare something like an upp-dev port, but I do not think it is really
worth the effort since normally you do not have trouble with updating from SVN and recompile
TheIDE with the one installed via ports.

Of course if there is an important change that breaks building TheIDE one could think about
preparing a port (which I would not submit to FreeBSD ports, but only put here in the forum).

On the other hand, this important change in building process was the first I had within ~2 years .

Matthias
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